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Walter Williams - Re: Giffels Webster Petitions x1292 and x1293

From:  Meena Antani

To: Williams, Walter; McCrary, Keith

Date: 10/21/2016 11:24 AM

Subject: Re: Giffels Webster Petitions x1292 and x1293

Keith, Walter,

This morning Ashok and I met with Deidre Clein and Vionna Adams of Giffels and Webster to discuss
petition 1292. TED is ok to allow to partially vacate the east-west alley bounded by W. Fort Street, Rosa Parks
Boulevard, W. Lafayette Boulevard, and 10th Street as requested considering that this alley has previously
been fenced off and does not connect to Rosa Parks even currently. We will however need sign off from all
other abutting property owners as usual.

Let me know if you have any more questions.

Meena

>>> Walter Williams 10/7/2016 9:15 AM >>>
Hello Meena:

Attached are the information that you have requested.
Sincerely

Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor
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Walter Williams - Petition 1292

From: Deirdre Clein <dclein@giffelswebster.com>
To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 11/28/2016 9:01 AM

Subject: Petition 1292

Walter,

We are requesting a revision to the language of Petition 1292. After speaking with DTE, we were made aware
that the surface of the alley cannot be vacated due to existing above ground electrical utilities that cannot be
removed. We would like adjust the request so as to vacate the alley but retain an easement for all utilities,
above and below ground.

Please let me know if this will be problematic in any way.

Thank you!

iffels m Deirdre Clein
g e Planner
We b S'te r 28 W. Adams Street, Suite 1200
Detroit, M| 48226
P: (313) 962.4442 F: (313) 962.5068
dclein@giffelswebster.com www.giffelswebster.com
Disclaimer/Confidential- This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the specified recipients. lilegal use of the e-mail, including disseminating,
disclosing, copying, or distributing is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify us at info@aiffelswebster.com. The views and opinions within

this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. Before leaving our office all files are scanned by virus detection
software, however the recipient should still scan this e-mait and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Giffels Webster accepts no liability for any damage caused

by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
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